
Broomhill Primary has been chosen by Glasgow City Council to become involved in a 
pilot School Car Free Zone project. 

The project is to promote sustainable travel and reduce the impact of parking
congestion around the school. Streets to be closed are Elmwood Avenue
and Elmwood Lane.

This is a pilot scheme and will run for 18 months from August 2019.

Moving vehicles (apart from residents with an issued permit) will be banned from the 
street during the hours of 8.30am - 9.15am and 2.30pm - 3.15pm.

Glasgow City Council’s Road Safety Unit will be holding an information event at: 
Broomhill Primary School on Wednesday 5 June from 3.00pm - 6.00pm.

You are most welcome to attend a drop-in information event and �nd out more about 
the School Car Free Zone (S-CFZ) scheme and how it will operate.

For more information go to www.glasgow.gov.uk/schoolcarfreezones or contact: 
Collett Carroll on 0141 287 6706 email: collett.carroll@glasgow.gov.uk
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